MEDICARE, MEDICAID AND VETERANS’ SMOKING CESSATION COVERAGE IN MARION COUNTY April, 2012
MEDICARE:
Individuals who have Medicare parts A and B as their primary health care can receive smoking cessation support with  up to 8 face to face visits in a calendar year, if they have been diagnosed with an illness caused by tobacco or diagnosed with an illness that is aggravated by tobacco use or are taking a medication that is negatively affected by tobacco use.  After they have met their deductible, they are responsible for a 20% copay.  Medicare Part D (prescription coverage) covers at least some of the nicotine replacement drugs.

Medicare Advantage plans are health care plans that are  supplemental to Medicare and become the primary insurance.  Advantage plans are offered by different carriers and benefits vary, but likely they would cover at the minimum the smoking cessation benefits offered in Medicare parts A and B.  14 different Medicare Advantage plans are available in Marion County, and they all cover nicotine replacement.

Questions?  Call the Senior Health Insurance Benefits Assistance Program (Shiba) 1-800-722-4134

VETERANS:
Nicotine replacement  is covered if prescribed by a patient’s primary care physician. 
Smoking cessation counseling is available.
Salem CBOC—No specific programs, but primary care physician can order nicotine replacement therapy and client receives follow up calls from nurse.
Generally, Veterans can receive NRT through their PCP, but also an excellent resource is www.ucanquit2.org, which provides thorough smoking cessation support and resources for active military personnel and veterans.

MEDICAID:
Medicaid in Oregon is administered through the Oregon Health Plan.  Smoking cessation is covered and the patient should refer to their individual carrier for details.  Note:  This applies only to Marion County and other select counties in Oregon that do not have an open card option.  
